PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL
ANNOUNCEMENTS

e Drama Club! It is time for auditions! The audition sign-up sheets are posted up on the third floor in front ot
the drama room. Contact one of your drama heads with any questions!

e Attention Health Care enthusiasts — HOSA will meet Tuesday, September 16 at the beginning of lunch in
room 161. If you are interested in learning more about different aspects of medicine, please attend this
meeting today.

e “Outside the Box” Club is meeting today at lunch in room 202. See you there!

Community Involvement Hours
e If you are available this Saturday, September 13, the 5" and final Amazing Race in support of the
OakRidges Hospice are seeking some more volunteers. Hours are 9:30 am to approximately 3:30 pm —
rain or shine. Please visit the guidance office for more details.

e Volunteer opportunities are available for the Greenbank Soap Box Derby for September 27. Please see
Mrs. Bell in Guidance for further details and to get your name on the list.

Guidance
e Attention Grade 12’s! Do you have plans to go to university next year? If so, make sure to sign up for the
University Fair, taking place Wednesday, September 17. You must sign up in the Guidance. Google
classroom. Any grade 11’s who would like to attend this fair are asked to sign up in Guidance. Grade
11’s will be welcome during periods 2 and 4 that day.

Music
¢ Rehearsals will begin next week for all PPHS music groups. The music rehearsal schedule is now posted
just inside the doors to the music room. Come and find out what great opportunities are available to be
creative with music, and to join the community. All are welcome!

PPHS Rebels Wear
e Grad sweaters are available to purchase on School Cash Online — 2026 Grad Sweaters. PPHS school

sweaters are available online to purchase in grey, red or black, hoodies and crew necks.

Sports
e Are you interested in scorekeeping for volleyball this season? Join the google classroom: pfgyug5.



